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Good afternoon,

I beleive very strongly that the proposed plans for the A303 at Amesbury are, frankly,
ridiculous! 
I completely agree that the traffic situation is problematic, however I beleive with the
current IPCC report in mind, a massive infrastructure overhaul is not only counter
productive, but also defeats the whole point of the road. By the time this is complete I
beleive lorries and motor homes will be reduced in numbers, given the impending fuel
crisis. 
Also I fail to see how this new project will not end up in a similar bottle neck situation,
given that it ends at a roundabout! 
What I would like to see happen is a simple widening scheme, where the section  that
drops from the dual carriageway to a single lane is extended, having two lanes all the way
down. 
I beleive this would not only reduce the bottle neck dramatically, but also is much more
cost effective and far less damaging to local ecology. I fail to understand why this is not an
option, unless it's simply the landowner getting in the way. 
One Amesbury residents local opinion. 
Thankyou for reading this. 
Jess




